
Board of Health Meeting 

July 17, 2017 

Present: Gerald Maher, Chairman, Tyler Nims, Vice-Chairman, Mark MacDonald, 

Clerk,  Peter Falabella, Director of Public Health. 

The Board of Health Meeting opened at 7:15 p.m. 

7:00 Discussion:  Caroline LaCroix, Human Resources Director attended the meeting to 

update the BOH on the follow up for the Assistant Director of Public Health Position.  

References were checked for Robert Valery, who indicated that he was interested in the 

position.  The BOH would like to offer the position to Mr. Valery at the Grade 10, Step 2 

level.  Ms. LaCroix would contact Mr. Valery and report back to the BOH Office. 

The meeting concluded at 7:40 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  


